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Repaving on 93rd Avenue Northeast begins Wednesday October 22  
 
Weather permitting, King County's contractor for the Juanita Bay Pump Station project will repave 
roughly 150 feet of 93rd Avenue Northeast between Northeast Juanita Drive and the new pump 
station's northern property line on Wednesday, October 22.  Repaving could extend into Thursday, 
October 23. 
 
Vehicle traffic on 93rd Avenue Northeast immediately north of Northeast Juanita Drive will be 
reduced to one lane for the duration of the work.  Drivers and pedestrians seeking access to 93rd 
Avenue Northeast should detour around the work site or be prepared for delays.   
 
Access to the Juanita Bay 
Townhomes from 93rd Avenue 
Northeast will be limited during 
the work.  Residents needing to 
drive during the work should 
plan to be out of the townhome 
parking lot or make alternative 
parking arrangements by 9 
a.m. on Wednesday, October 
22.   
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King County's project team will 
update the community when 
the work date is finalized.  For 
more information call the 
project hotline: 206-205-3898 
 
King County is building the new 
wastewater pump station to 
help ensure your community receives safe, reliable wastewater service for the next 50 years.  
Thank you for your patience during construction. 

 
Alternate formats available by calling 206-684-1235 or TTY (711) 


